
Dear Anne-Marie Trevelyan,

I am emailing to ask you to hold off any decision on the A303 Stonehenge tunnel/bypass. 

As a country we are unbelievably fortunate to have this outstanding 5000 year old 
monument. It is like Machu Pichu to Peru, The Pyramids to Egypt and Petra to Jordan. This 
is our countries cultural heritage and we must protect it at all costs.

 Stonehenge usually tops the list of most visited monument in the UK. It is the most famous 
prehistoric monument in Europe.

I grew up quite near Stonehenge and once again live not too far away. It is the most 
incredible sight. Tourists come to the UK from all over the world to see it and spend their 
much needed money here.

I do hope that you, as theTransport Secretary, will earn respect by to acting  responsibly and 
thinking of future generations …who would not forgive us if we mess this up.

It seems to me that this project needs to be put on hold until a truly satisfactory outcome is 
found. 

Yours 

Lisa Micklewright




